
HB 2541 - DIGEST

Declares an intent that a school district, in adopting a
policy pursuant to this act, not purposefully exclude any
military recruiter from access to information. It is further
the intent of the legislature, in the interest of student
confidentiality, that school districts minimize the release of
student telephone numbers and other directory information in
the absence of express parental consent. The legislature finds
that the nondisclosure of student telephone numbers and other
directory information reduces the possibility of harassment of
students and their families by organizations that receive
student directory information.


